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Monday 10  May 2021

Parent events in summer term

We are pleased to inform you about the range of parent events coming up in the summer term, to which you 
are, as always, very warmly invited:

Event Year group When/where How to sign up
E-safety - Hosted by Education Child Protection
This workshop provides parents with an insight into the wide array of 
apps, games and websites that children are using and includes:

● What children are taught about by us in terms of 'Online Safety'.
● Latest trends of what children are doing online including apps, 

games and live streaming.
● The issues and dangers children face online including grooming;
● How we can make children safer online.

All 17 May
Pre-recorded 
video.

The recorded 
presentation will 
be sent out to 
parents, 
available for the 
full week.

Parent transition workshop for year 6 moving on to secondary school. 
A practical guide for parents through this, sometimes difficult, time.
Led by Jacqui Summers - Senior Parent Support Advisor at Parenting 
Support Service (Early Help Family Hub).

Y6 18 May
Live virtual 
session.

The link will be 
sent out to all 
year 6 parents in 
advance of the 
workshop.

Maths workshop 
A series of presentations recorded by Tracy Murray will be posted on the 
website to support parents with the calculation policy we use at Grange 
Park. Each video will cover one of the four operations.

All 7 June Recorded 
sessions will be 
uploaded on the 
website. 

Dyslexia parent workshop 
Led by Emma Stacey (Enfield Educational Psychologist) 

● What is dyslexia and what does it mean? 
● How do we support children at Grange Park?
● What strategies can parents use to support their child’s reading 

and spelling at home? 

All 26 May
9:30-10:30
Live virtual 
session.

The link will be 
sent out to all 
parents in 
advance of the 
workshop.

Autism parent workshop
Led by Karen Ayres (Assistant Headteacher for Inclusion and SENCo)

● This workshop is open to any family who has a child with an 
autism spectrum disorder, or who is interested in this topic. It 
will also cover how we support children at Grange Park and 
some strategies to support autistic children at home.

All 16 June 
9:30-10:30
Live virtual 
session.

The link will be 
sent out to all 
parents in 
advance of the 
workshop.

Grange Park sports week All July (TBC) TBC- depending 
on restrictions 

Coffee morning - SEN transition to secondary school
This coffee morning, hosted by Karen Ayres (Assistant Headteacher for 
Inclusion and SENCo) will be an opportunity for parents of children with 
additional needs to come together to support each other in their 
transition to secondary school.

Y6 30 June
9:30-10:30
In school (tbc)

TBC- depending 
on restrictions 


